March 5, 2025

Dear Chairperson and members of the Senate State and Local Government Committee,

| am writing to you in opposition to SCR 4028. The people voted on this issue in 2022. There is no
reason to expect that the voters will change their minds, and you should not be taking it upon
yourselves to override their decision. Please vote “Do Not Pass” on SCR 4028.

Thank you for your time.



